
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 13– 11th December 2009 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
BSA Christmas Fayre  - Thank you to everybody who helped and came to the Christmas 
Fayre, an enjoyable evening was had by all – see overleaf for more details. 
 
Indoor Rowing – On Monday some of our Y6 children took part in an indoor rowing 
competition at Stratford Grammar School. Out team thoroughly enjoyed taking part and thank 
you to parents for transport and support. 
 
Carol Singing - Mrs Whiting took children from the choir to sing carols to the residents of 
Waterloo House Nursing Home.  Father Christmas also paid a visit with his reindeer and 
everyone enjoyed the festive atmosphere. 
 
Christmas Productions – ‘The Innkeeper’s Breakfast’ was performed by Year 1 and 2 
children telling the Nativity story to packed audiences.  Nursery and Reception children 
entertained family and friends by taking part in ‘A Christmas Stocking’.  These have been a 
fantastic start to our Christmas celebrations. 
 
Christmas Lunch – Remember Christmas Lunch day on Wednesday 17th December.  Class 
Christmas parties will be held after lunch - children may bring party clothes to change into. 
 
Christmas Tree Festival – We hope you enjoyed looking at our class Christmas trees this 
morning  - come along to the Christmas Tree Festival at St Laurence Church to find out which 
class won our competition (Sat 12th and  & Sun 13th December 12.00 – 6.00pm).   
 
Reading Books – Reading books will be not be changed this week, new books will be given 
out in the new year. 
 
Book of the Week –  Mrs Hudson’s class have been reading ‘The Roman Mysteries’ by 
Caroline Lawrence – mystery and adventure for four young detectives in ancient roman times. 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 



 
Newsletter 

Friday 11th December 2009 
 

Christmas Fayre  
A big thank you to everyone who helped with the Christmas Fayre in any 
way - your support is greatly appreciated. We have raised a fantastic 
£2512.71 for school funds! 
 
Carol sing & Bag Pack 
Well done to all the children (and parents) who sang beautifully and helped 
pack shopping at Budgens on Saturday – we raised £254! 
 
“End of term sale” – Monday 14th December 
We will be selling off all the leftover crisps & chocolate, tattoos and glow stix 
from 3pm on Monday outside school.  
 
Children’s Disco – Wednesday 16th December 
Reception/Key Stage 1 – 6.00-7.15pm 
Key Stage 2 – 7.30-8.45pm 
There is no need for parents to stay as we have plenty of helpers - please 
can you take your child’s coat home with you. 
  
Juliette Haerle       Gill Squires 
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